
Testimony in favor of SB2020 –NCI-Phil Murphy for NDSGA  

The members of the ND Soybean Growers Assoc. wish to enter a plea for budgetary support of the NCI.  

Funding this key institute fully is important to maintain as well as help open new markets by improving 

relations and explaining to their visitors from around the world how North Dakota soybeans have 

particular value and trait characteristics.  We would not have the place in world markets that we 

currently enjoy without the NCI.  Thank you for helping this world-class entity excel.  


